CITY OF TORRINGTON

LAND USE OFFICE 140 Main Street • City Hall Torrington, CT 06790-5245



Phone: (860) 489-2221 Fax: (860) 496-5928 www.torringtonct.org

November 29, 2022

TO:

Mayor Carbone and Members of City Council

FROM:

Jeremy Leifert, City Planner

RE:

Planning and Zoning Commission Reappointments

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

The terms of the following two members of the Planning and Zoning Commission expired on November 30, and will need to be reappointed:

- **Greg Mele, Regular Member, Chairman** Reappointment as a regular member for a new five-year term to expire 11/30/2027.
- Tom Telman, Alternate Member Reappointment as an alternate member for a new five-year term to expire 11/30/2027.

I have spoken with the members and they are willing to serve another term. They are active members of the Planning and Zoning Commission, and I would recommend their re-appointment.

We also currently have vacancies on Land Use Boards and Commissions and are actively looking for volunteers:

Inland Wetlands Commission – three (3) regular member vacancies

Conservation Commission – two (2) regular member and two (2) alternate member vacancies

Zoning Board of Appeals - two (2) alternate member vacancies

I would encourage anyone that is interested to contact the land use office for information on the duties and responsibilities of these boards and commissions, and we would welcome speaking to potential volunteers.

We appreciate your continued support.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Leifert City Planner